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FINDERS RESOURCES LIMITED
DELAY IN RELEASE OF HALF YEAR ACCOUNTS

Finders Resources Limited (ASX: FND) advises that the Company has been placed in Voluntary
Suspension pending the release of its Half Year accounts, which were due by the 13 September 2017.

The delay in the release of the accounts relates to the increase in ownership of the Wetar Copper
Project as previously announced on 20 January 2017 and 26 April 2017 and how those increases
should be reflected in the amount of non-controlling interest recorded on Finders’ Balance Sheet.
The likely outcome is that these amounts will be re-classified from Non-controlling Interest to Equity
Attributable to Shareholders of Finders.

The Profit and Loss, Cashflow Statement and assets and liabilities of Finders are not affected by
these changes.

Finders expects to release its accounts prior to market open on 18 September 2017.

For further information please contact Finders on +61 8 6555 3996.
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